
Nov. 10, 2024 
 
Dear Brothers and sisters at Harvest Baptist Church, 
  
We are down to our last two weeks in San Diego.  One of the things that we have really enjoyed during out time home is 
riding bikes together.  We were a little sad to think that we wouldn’t be doing that in a few weeks.  But that few weeks 
became no time at all when Bella fell down and broke her arm.  She did that on October 27th as we were walking to 
church.  The break wasn’t too severe.  She will likely be in a cast for another 4 weeks.   She is able to walk so we are still 
enjoying going for a walk and enjoying the nice weather here. 
 
We have had a chance to visit a couple of supporting churches and to connect with some of our supporters.  We have 
really enjoyed meeting new folks and connecting again with old friends.  
 
This last week our daughter, Cori, was with us for a week.  She was asked to speak at a women’s meeting at a nearby 
church.  It was good to have her with us.  It wasn’t too hard to say goodbye when she left since we will be seeing her in a 
few weeks.   
 
We are still planning on being in the Midwest for Thanksgiving and Christmas.  On the 31st of December we plan to being 
to fly back to Indonesia.  We are planning to stop along the way to visit our 7 grandchildren who live there (with our son 
in law and daughter).  After a few days there we are booked to head to Indonesia.   
 
Our plan is go back in to the tribe and work on revising lessons for the church to use after we leave.   We have already 
been working on these lessons for several months now.  Around the end of July we plan to come back to the States and 
see what the Lord has for us to do.  At this point we don’t know what that will be, but we are trusting God that He will 
show is in time.   
 
Thank you for your prayers for us.  Please do pray that Bella’s arm will continue to heal.  It is really hard for her to not be 
able to do many of the things she is used to doing.  Please be praying too that we will be able to finish the revision of the 
lessons for the Sekadau church.  Thank you so much for the $100 that you sent to us in September and for the $1,100 in 
October.  That was really generous of you. 
 
Yours in Christ,  
 
Paul and Bella 
 
This is Bella and me walking along the boardwalk in Mission Beach. 
 

 
 
 



 
 
It was good to have Cori with us for a week.   

 
 
 
 


